Nikita Khetereal

From: Gary Carpendale

Sent: August 18, 2021 1:29 PM

To: Nikita Kheterpal

Subject: Amendment to variance application for 136 Chadwell Place Ok Falls

Attachments:

Hi Nikita,

We would like to revise our proposed setback from 4.5m to 3.9 meters (at the front entry roof) as is shown in the attached revised site
plan.

Thank you.

Gary Carpendale




